Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 8:36 PM
Subject: First Meeting Overview (from Tuesday, Feb 5).

Hey Chem Club!

Hope everyone is off to a good start this semester! Here are a couple of events to keep in mind as you plan out
the coming months:

Bowling- THIS FRIDAY, February 8", Chem Club will be going bowling at Country Club Lanes! We
foot the bill, so if you would like to attend, please let us know in ASAP so we can reserve the correct number of
lanes. (Even those who do not want to bowl are welcome to come and hang out). We will be meeting at the



bowling alley at 7pm, or, if you need a ride, carpool will meet around 6:40 in the first floor lobby area of
Sequoia.

Goggle Sales- Please come drop by the 4™ floor stockroom to help us sell goggles! We will be selling them
actively until the end of next week (Friday, February 15™).

T-Shirt Designs- we will be making club t-shirts again this semester! Have any awesome ideas for the
shirts? Bring them to the next meeting or e-mail them to us! These shirts will be available for sale to all; so
designs which can be appreciated by non-scientists are welcome as well. (But of course, inside jokes are fun
too!) Either way, share any ideas that you have!

Science Fair Judge- on February 26" and 27", the Rocklin Middle/High School Science Fair is
looking for judges! The judging will happen during the day in sessions from 8:30a-10:10a, 10:15a-12:00p, 1p-
2:45p on both days at Western Sierra Collegiate Academy in Rocklin. If you can attend any of these time
slots please email Stuart Hay at sh2672@saclink.csus.edu . Volunteers are given criteria to evaluate students
and their projects. Projects vary in topic “from chemistry and physics to biology to psychology and
environmental science studies”.

Bret Harte Elementary School Visit- Friday, March 15", the students of Bret Harte Elementary
will be visiting our campus. We intend to perform demo experiments, as well as allow them to do some basic,
hands-on experiments. The event will take place on campus in one of our general Chemistry labs (SQU 416 or
418). We need experiment ideas though! If you have any ideas for experiments (must be simple-ish
experiments which do not use dangerous chemicals), we would love to hear them. Either bring them to the next
meeting or email us!

Tutorl NQ- Every other week, Chem Club hosts tutoring. This is held at the same time as our meetings
(5:30pm), but on the off-weeks when we do not have club meetings. We have students who are available to help
in Chemistry, Biology, Math, and Physics. Feel free to drop by and ask questions, or even to help out or study.
Spread the word! Fliers will be posted around Sequoia for our next session on Tuesday, February 12",

Please be sure to bookmark our event calendar: http://www.csus.edu/org/chemclub/Activities.htm

And check us out on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/groups/8546618014/
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Thanks everyone and good luck this semester!

PS. Welcome to our new members! We’re excited to have you on board!



